
 Eleventh Annual Alumni Meet 

NITTTR, Chandigarh organised the 11th Annual Alumni Meet on 27th March, 2023 in the 

hybrid mode. Prof. (Dr.) Bhola Ram Gurjar, Director, NITTTR, Chandigarh welcomed all the 

dignitaries and alumni of the institute and presided over the meet which was attended by around 

ninety alumni and faculty members of the institute. Prof. BR Gurjar highlighted the importance 

of the alumni contribution in the development of the institute. He added the significance for 

strong alumni network and collaboration with their alma mater. Further, Prof. BR Gurjar, said 

that the association of alumni with our institute needs to be strengthened through building of 

academic expertise, awards and scholarship schemes for the students etc.  

Thereafter during introduction of alumni, they shared their memories and experiences as well 

as reconnected with old friends and faculty members.  This was proceeded with a brainstorming 

session with the alumni to share their views and ideas for improving the quality of technical 

education. Prof. Poonam Syal, Chairperson of Alumni Activities and Coordinator of the event, 

interacted with the Alumni on future roadmap for next five years of our institute and 

appreciated their valuable inputs and suggestions in this direction. There was discussion 

regarding technical education and higher education in light of NSQF, NEP 2020, ICT based 

teaching learning, online and blended mode of education and role of our institute in near future. 

The alumni stressed upon creating research hub with eminent research and development 

organisations so as to support researchers, establishing centre for policy research for technical 

education and training, promoting multidisciplinary projects, enhancing visibility of our core 

competencies, strong International and National tie-ups with reputed Universities for training 

programs and projects, organising training programs at the international level, mobilising 

alumni through digital platform. Dr. Ritula Thakur hosted the stage during this event. Vote of 

thanks was formally proposed by Dr. Mala Kalra.  

 

 


